

## RAPID CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT

Community. Service. Integrity.

Karl Jegeris, Chief of Police

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Karl Jegeris, Chief of Police

DATE: 11-19-14

SUBJECT: Downtown Parking Issue - Bob Brandt

At the City Council Meeting on 11-17-14 Bob Brandt brought up an issue related to his employees parking in the downtown area while working on a construction project. At the time, council made a motion to have it added as an item at the next L/F meeting. Since that time, Sgt. Sitts has worked out a resolution with Mr. Brandt, and no further action is necessary.

Recommendation: Acknowledge

